September 2009
Dear Hartford Families,

My name is Maggie Kush, Hartford’s school counselor.  It is so exciting to be a part of another year at Hartford.   I know it is going to be a great one.   It is my mission to maximize the potential of all students, while helping them become responsible members of society.

I believe:   


All young people have dignity and worth. 


All young people have the ability to think critically, engage in problem 

     
solving, and make responsible decisions.

All young people need guidance and support from families, school                
personnel, and community members as they seek their place in the 
world.


All young people have the right to a safe and nurturing environment.

Schools, families, and communities working together provide the most 
effective support for their most valuable asset, their youth.


School counseling is for all students.

School counseling targets three domains:  academic, career, and 
personal/social.

To insure Hartford has a comprehensive school counseling program I:

offer regular classroom guidance to every classroom K4 - 8th grade;

provide individual and group counseling;

provide support to staff and families;

advise students with academic issues;

network with high schools and post secondary schools;

function as a resource for referrals to schools, pre college programs, and 


summer opportunities;

guide in students in the decision making process;

mediate conflicts;

help students set goals;

collaborate with other staff to ensure all children feel safe, learn, and grow;

facilitate at Potters Forest, MPS’s ropes and challenge course.

Please remember I am here for your child and you.  Feel free to call me at 906-4725, stop by my office, Room 1A (in the basement), or e-mail me at   kushmr@milwaukee.k12.wi.us

Sincerely,

Maggie Kush

